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Kentwood Public Schools, together with parents and the community, will educate all students in a safe, secure environment. We are committed to  

excellence, equity and diversity in education. Our goal is for each student to master and apply the essential skills to be a successful, productive citizen. 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Kentwood board of education has established a program of reproductive health in accordance with the 
State of Michigan Public Act 226 of 1977. The Board of Education, by recommendation of the Kentwood 
Reproductive Health Advisory Committee, comprised of parents, ministers, medical professionals, educators 
and other community members, has adopted a program for reproductive health education. 
 
At the high school level, all students will be given the opportunity to learn more about the human reproductive 
system, AIDS and other topics related to reproductive health. 
 
According to P.A. 226 of 1977 parents/guardians have the right to review the material to be utilized in this 
program. In compliance with the statute, the materials will be available for your review from the health instructor. 
Materials will be made available for your review for the reproductive health unit upon your request. The 
instructor may be contacted at 698-6700. 
 
By law parents/guardians have the right to excuse their child from participation in the reproductive health unit 
without academic penalty. If your family decision is to excuse your child from participation, please call his/her 
teacher to make the instructor aware of your decision.  
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact your child’s health teacher or the building administrator. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Administration  
East Kentwood High School 
 
 


